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Comments: Thank you for your work and for consideration of public comments.  I support the CBMBA plan in its

entirety.  Several import trail updates were eliminated all of which provide significant and broad based public

benefit.   If there is disagreement on these points from the forest service that view should be shared in detail with

the public given the broad vetting, negotiation and comment process that was completed to get to the initial

CBMBA plan.  As an avid biker and hiker  I do not think our trail plan goes far enough or is comparable to what is

being implemented in other districts in Colorado.  However, I recognize that the direct partnerships between user

groups in this valley is unique.   Please encourage that partnership and provide transparency for the public on

forest service priorities in eliminating beneficial trails.


